The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Tuesday, July 30, 2013 at 6:00 P.M.
at the Turner County Agricultural Center for the monthly “Work Session” with Commissioners
Burgess, Calhoun, Hall, Hudgins and McCard present. Staff present were Mary J. Wynn,
Manager, Latrice Wilson, Clerk and John Holland, Attorney. Others present were Marie
Hudgins, Rob Calhoun, Mike Mastrario, Building Inspector & Zoning, Ben Baker, Editor of the
Wiregrass Farmer, Jim Ward, Sheriff Andy Hester and Charles Dean.

Chairman McCard called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.

Commissioner Hall gave the invocation.

Commissioners discussed paying the unfunded liability for Turner County in the amount
of $1,243,753.00. This will cut the yearly maintenance cost in half. Commissioners also
discussed changing the current plan from a defined benefit plan to a defined contribution plan.
Other retirement options were discussed but no actions taken at this meeting.

Commissioners discussed appointing Gloria Pylant to the Regional Planning Board for
Mental Health.

Motion by Hudgins to adjourned the meeting at 6:13 P.M.

Sam McCard, Chairman

Attest:
Latrice L. Wilson, Clerk




